
 
 
 

TOWN OF NATICK 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold and conduct a public hearing on 
Monday, September 18, 2017, 7:00 p.m. at the Edward H. Dlott Meeting 
Room of Natick Town Hall, 13 East Central Street, upon the application 
of Mole Sauce, Inc. d/b/a Mexicali Grill (David Emmanuel Brambila, 
Manager),  for a restaurant all alcohol license.   Mexicala Grill will be 
located at 148 East Central Street, Units 1, 2 & 3 and the premises 
consists of approximately 4,500 square feet on the first floor. The 
premises has 1 entrance and 4 exits. 
  
All persons interested in this application may appear and be heard at the 
time and place mentioned above. 
       
      Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 


